
Hi Lisa, 
Just a like to thank you for allowing Stuey, Andy and myself the privilege of helping at the 
school’s bike day. Today was one of the best days I have had in sixty plus years of 
involvement in cycling at all levels. We were impressed with the staff, volunteers, parents 
but super impressed with the students, their behaviour and cycling skills. Had a few teary 
moments but they just added to the special day I had. The culture at your school is 
something to behold, well done to everyone concerned.  Impressive. 
Bill.  
 


